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I oppose making in-person voting the standard in Oregon. The Oregon system of 

mail-in voting works just fine. It's much better to be able to sit and read the voting 

booklets with all of the information and is easier to make an informed choice, than 

going in to a voting booth with not enough time to read through all of the information. 


